
Third Sunday after the Epiphany 
January 24, 2010 

Organist: Arlys Willis 
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  PRAYER   Loving Father, 
 Help us to discover our spiritual gifts, so that we may use them for the benefit of fellow 
believers, who form the body of Christ.  In His name we pray. Amen 
   
     GUIDES FOR WORSHIP 
 The order of worship begins on page 151 in the front of the hymnal.  We will sing the “Hymn 
of Praise” on page 154.  There is no Holy Communion today, so please turn to page 166 after the 
offertory hymn to continue. 
 
The Hymns are:  915, 649, 920 
Sermon Text:  I Corinthians 12: selected verses 
Sermon Theme: “Body Language” 
 � � �  �  �  �  � �   �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �  �   �  �  �  � �  �   �  �  
  

   Church Attendance:   
  Saturday, January 16, 2010  31   
  Sunday, January 17, 2010              109       
  Holy Communion   62  
  Sunday school    47  
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     ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Know to be hospitalized this week from Peace: Lori Hardel. 
 
The Bible verse to memorize this week is: II Timothy 3:16-17 – All Scripture is God-breathed and is 
useful for teaching, rebuking, correcting and training in righteousness, so that the man of God may be 
thoroughly equipped for every good work. 
 
Today is our quarterly meeting as well as the Guilds’ Annual “Soup and Sandwich”.  What a 
great way to spend the rest of your morning…good conversation and great food! 
 
Your 2010 offering envelopes are on the table in the narthex.  Please stop and pick your envelopes 
up before leaving church if you haven’t done so already. 
 
Thrivent Financial for Lutherans has announced that for every $2.00 given for the Haiti Earthquake 
Relief they will add another $1.00 to the donation. 
 
Thanks to all the Board chairs for submitting their annual summaries to the secretary in such a timely 
manner; it makes her job much easier. 
 
In the February Newsletter there is information regarding the new program regarding Thrivent 
Financials’ matching funds. 

 
Immanuel St. Joseph’s Hospice sponsors Journey Through Grief.  A six week grief group for 
those suffering the loss of a loved one through death. It will run Feb. 11 thru March 18

th
 from 10:00 

a.m. – 11:30 a.m. at Christ the King Lutheran Church, 207 McConnell St., Mankato.  There is no 
charge for this group, but pre-registration is required.  Please call the Hospice office at 507-385-2618 
or 800-327-3721 ext. 2618. 
 
St. Peter’s Lutheran Church, Moltke Township, Gibbon is having a Bratwurst & Pancake Dinner 
Sunday, January 31, 2010 from 12:00 Noon – 5:00 p.m.  Please see the bulletin board for more 
details. 
 
Creekside Community Church, Arlington invites you to join them for a “Freedom in Christ 
Seminar”, Friday, January 29, from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. and January 30, from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
For further details see the bulletin board. 
 
Free To Be Intentional Bridging the Gap Women’s Conference is scheduled for April 9 & 10, 2010 
at the Emmanuel Christian Center, 7777 University Ave N.E., Minneapolis, MN.  Early registration 
(Jan 12 – Feb. 28) is recommended.  Please see the bulletin board for a list of guest speakers and 
registration information. 
 
Please join us in the fellowship hall after worship for food and conversation. 
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         THIS WEEK AT PEACE 
Today         
         8:15 a.m.  Sunday School 

     9:30 a.m.  Worship Service  
       10:30 a.m.  Voter’s Meeting, “Soup & Sandwich  
Monday         7:00 p.m.  Guild Meeting 
Tuesday        9:30 a.m.  Bible Class – Highland Commons 
Wednesday        3:45 p.m.  Catechism 
Saturday                    5:00 p.m.  Worship Service  
Sunday         8:15 a.m.  Sunday school 
Sunday                   9:30 a.m.  Worship Service  
                               10:30 a.m.  Fellowship  
  
 

     A nursery is available for parents with small children while attending our worship service.  If you 
need to use it, please ask one of the ushers and they will direct you to it.  Today’s Helper: Austin 
Kube. 


